
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to invite you watch our Easter production at St Luke’s Church on 
Monday 25th March at 10 am. The production will last approximately 1 hour. 

The children will be walking to the church with the teachers at approximately 9am.  

Please note that there will be a limit of 2 adults per child. Please do not bring young 
children to the performance as we don’t want to disrupt the children who will be 
performing on stage. 

Parents and carers must not take photos or videos of the pupils; however, there will 
be photos and videos taken on the day by the Year 5 teachers. Some of these will be 
put on the website after the performance. 

We look forward to seeing you on the day. 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year Five Team 

 

Mr Butt, Miss Williamson, Mr Parr 

 


